
NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS – May 5, 2016 
 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) – 

 

Public Comments - 

 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions – Committee reappointments; Civil Service  

        

Public Safety and Police Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Brandywine Valley SPCA notice of termination of DelCo APB agreement 

   

Fire and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Fire Company (bonus payments based on fundraising) 

 Sale of SMFC pumper 

 Community Map and Guide (review content) 

  

Finance (Bob Kenworthy) 

 Summit School settlement 

 EIT 

  

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Summer recreation program begins June 27 

 Race for First Responders  

 Fence for Bungalow at Urban Fields 

 Flagpole at Hepford Park 

 Young Lungs at Play policies for Township Parks 

        

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Utilize the “Pothole Killer” system 

 Road resurfacing schedule 

 PWD vehicle repairs 

      

Building and Zoning Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Zoning Hearing for 224 N. Providence Road  

            

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Wallingford Avenue sidewalk – Adopt Resolution No 2006-4 authorizing signing of  

  supplemental agreement 

 Copples Lane sidewalk (engineering inspection costs in ECMS) 

 CMAQ grant submitted 

 LED streetlight procurement proposal 

 Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan 

 Sidewalk installation (597 and 599 Manchester Avenue) 

 

Managers Report – Furness Park Cleanup rescheduled; 9 trees planted at NPE; HHW collection 

   on June 11 at ESTC in Folcroft; Creekside Swim Club 5K race on June 30 

 

 Adjournment - Next meeting is the legislative meeting on May 12 


